
Radiofrequency Radiation Statement 
K217EC – .019 KW – 46.4 M AGL 

Many, LA 
 

Technical Statement 
 
 
 
This radiofrequency Radiation Study is being conducted to determine whether 
this proposal at Many, LA is in compliance with OET Bulletin 65 dated August 
1997 regarding human exposure to radiofrequency radiation in the vicinity of 
broadcast towers.   
 
The antenna proposed herein is a SWR FMEC-1.  K217EC proposes to operate 
with .019 KW horizontally and vertically polarized.  Because of the low power, 
this facility is exempt from calculation of radiofrequency radiation. 
 
 
It is proposed to locate this translator on the existing ASR 1022283.  No change 
of height is proposed. 

 
____________________________________ 
 
Clifton G. Moor      August 10, 2020 
Bromo Communications, Inc. 
 
 


